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Background

2023 – The Town contracted with SCADpro to develop design 
concepts for the new 540-square-foot Welcome Center at the 
Squire Pope Carriage House.

SCADpro is a collaborative design studio that connects current and future 
art and design professionals with business leaders to find creative and 
inventive solutions to real-world challenges.

Fall 2023 academic quarter (10 weeks)  12 September – 16 November





Project Parameters



Current Conditions (exterior)



Current Conditions (interior)

















Next Steps:

• Town Council approval to implement SCADpro designs (all, some, 
or none);

• Town Council allocation of FY2025 funding for implementation;
• Target opening date to public in January 2025.



QUESTIONS & 
DISCUSSION


